
 

 

 

 
 
Monday 17 April 2023 
 
OIA IRO-383 
Name:   
Email: @parliament.govt.nz  
 
Kia ora , 
 
Official information request regarding information in CCTV Camera’s. 
 
Thank you for your official information request dated Wednesday 15 February 2023. On 
Wednesday 15 March 2023, your request was transferred to us by Greater Wellington 
Regional Council. 
 
We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 and determined that we are able to grant your request 
in part. 
 
Wellington Water operates 14 CCTV cameras to ensure security of its plants and operations, 
some of which are Hills and Pelco branded. We are unable to determine all brands used and 
therefore decline on the grounds of Section 17(f). Moreover, we do not use cameras for 
numberplate recognition.  

Pursuant to Sections 6(b) and 7(2)(d) we will not be disclosing the location of the cameras. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 

 
Team Lead, Communications and Engagement 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 




